
The flu spreads easily from person to person,
especially during the peak season from late

Fall to early Spring! 
Our office has started to administer the flu
vaccine firstly to those at higher risk for flu-
related complications. To see if and when you
qualify for a flu vaccine at our office, please
call us at 905-455-1455. 
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REMINDER
Covid vaccines
continue to be

administered in
our office and are
now available to

those aged 6
months +

Masks will continue to be mandatory in our office for both our
staff and patients in order to protect us all. Thank you for your

co-operation and understanding!

DID YOU ALSO
KNOW?!

You can get your
bloodwork done in
our office with a
requisition from one
of our Physicians.
Please call our
office to book an
appointment!

You can book an
appointment with
your physician
using our online
booking system!



A message from our
Accounts Department

Due to the increased amount of paperwork
requested for our physicians to be completed
by our patients, please anticipate a minimum
wait time of 2 weeks. Please note this is an
approximate wait time. The Accounts Team
will contact the patient once the paperwork is
completed. 
REMINDER: As mentioned in the previous
newsletter, a price increase for non-insured
services became effective in August 2022 

HOW TO CONTACT US:
MONDAY - FRIDAY 

8AM -4PM
(905)455-5464

patient.accounts@QSDocs.ca
**we will reply to your voicemail or email

within the next business day**






QUEEN SQUARE
DOCTORS IS

OPEN 7 DAYS A
WEEK!

MONDAY - THURSDAY
8 AM - 8 PM

FRIDAY
8AM - 5PM

SATURDAY, SUNDAY AND
HOLIDAYS
9AM - 1PM

(905)455-1331
(905)455-1455

E-MAIL:
info@queensquaredoctors.ca

WISHING ALL OUR
PATIENTS A SAFE AND

HEALTHY HOLIDAY
SEASON!


